
 

July 23, 2025 

 

Arisawa Mfg. Co., Ltd. 

 

Notice Regarding Counterfeit of Our Products 
 

Arisawa Mfg. Co. Ltd. has received information regarding the possibility of distribution of products similar 

to our electrical insulation material in China. We have received inquiries from some companies in China and 

are currently in the process of verifying their authenticity. 

 

If you are not sure whether it is our genuine product, please contact us or an authorized dealer before 

purchasing. We are committed to ensuring that our customers can use our products with peace of mind and 

safety, and we will continue to take decisive action to eliminate counterfeit products and implement 

investigations and countermeasures. We will provide an update on this matter as soon as new information 

becomes available. 

 

Please note that we cannot take any responsibility for any malfunctions or accidents resulting from the use 

of counterfeit products, so we would like to ask all customers to exercise sufficient caution. 

 

Thank you for your continuing support of Arisawa Mfg. Co., Ltd. 

 

Inquiries regarding this matter  

Performance Materials Goup 1 

Performance Materials Sales & Marketing Dept. 

Business Promotion Div. 

Arisawa Mfg. Co., Ltd. 

 

Telephone: 03-3861-2141 

E-mail: denzetsu@arisawa.co.jp 
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